
Vice President Catanzariti 
Fair Work Commission 

via email: chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 

Attention: Associate to Vice President Catanzariti 

Dear Associate, 

Loading for Cinema Employees 

8 September 2017 

MEAA has reviewed the Vice President's draft report the Full Bench concerning the 
Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award 2010. 

With respect to item 16, which is marked as 'Remain Outstanding', MEAA has discussed 
this matter further with cinema owner/operator representatives and believe that the 
parties agree that the 8% loading applies to each hour worked by cinema employees on 
each day work is performed. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter. 

;;~~. 
Matthew Chesher 
Director, Legal and Policy 

9 PO Box 723 Strawberry Hills NSW 2012 '-1300 656 513 
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